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Notice of Public Meeting 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public meeting will be held before the Planning Board of the Town of 
Smithfield, N.C., on Thursday, May 5, 2022 at 6:00 P.M., in the Town Hall Council Chambers located at 
350 East Market Street to consider the following requests: 

  
RZ-22-03 Wood & Warrick: The applicants are requesting to rezone three parcels of land 
totaling approximately 42.1 acres from the R-20A (Residential-Agricultural) and B-3 
(Business) zoning districts to the LI (Light Industrial) zoning district. The properties 
considered for rezoning are located on the northeast side of the intersection Barbour Road 
and US Hwy 70 West Smithfield. The properties are further identified as Johnston County 
Tax ID# 15079004, 15079004A and 15079006. 
 
RZ-22-04 TLC Estates, LLC: The applicant is requesting to rezone .48 acres of land from 
the R-20A (Residential-Agricultural) zoning district to the R-8 (Residential) zoning 
district. The property considered for rezoning is located on the east side of Buffalo Road 
approximately 480 feet south of its intersection with Holland Drive and further identified 
as Johnston County Tax ID# 14A03004. 
 
CZ-22-02 Woodleaf: The applicant is requesting to rezone  491.2 -acres of land from R-
20A zoning district to R-8 CZ zoning district with a master plan for a planned development 
consisting of 490 detached single-family lots, 691 attached single-family townhome lots, a 
564 unit 3-story multifamily development and a 260-unit four-story multifamily 
development. The properties are located on Mallard Road between its intersections with 
Brogden Road and US 70 Business East and further identified as Johnston County Tax ID# 
15K11019D, 15K11019F, 15L11043, 15K11017, 15K11047C, 15K11047F, 15K11047, 
15L11042B  
 
S-22-03 Whitley Towns:  J&J Flowers Finch Inc. is requesting preliminary subdivision 
approval for the construction of a 70-unit single-family attached townhome development. 
The properties considered for approval are located on the northeast side of West Market 
Street approximately 300 feet southeast of its intersection with Britt Street. The properties 
are further identified as Johnston County Tax ID# 15084001 and a portion of 15084003A. 
 

All interested persons are encouraged to attend. To accommodate disabilities and to comply with ADA 
regulations, please contact the town office if you need assistance. Further inquiries regarding this matter 
may be directed to the Smithfield Planning Department at (919) 934-2116 or online at www.smithfield-
nc.com. 

 
Run Legal ad in the Johnstonian News on April 20, 2022 and April 27, 2022. 
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